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Join Us October 4th
at Harvey Building Products

Details on Page 3

PAST & UPCOMING
EVENT DETAILS

A L S O  I N  T H I S  I S S U E
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SNHHBRA 
2016-2017 Leadership 

President 
Bryan Coulombe 

Tailored Living 

Vice President 
Lynette Rogers 

Homescapes of NE 

Treasurer 
Travis Terry 

Travis Terry & Co. CPA 

Directors 

James Degnan 
Andersen Windows and Doors 

Judy Powell 
JL Powell Construction LLC 

Jan Jacome 
Crossroads Contracting 

John MacKinnon 
MacKinnon Construction 

Jason Mlocek 
Santo Insurance 

National Director 
Lynette Rogers 

Homescapes of NE 

National Alternate Director 
John MacKinnon 

MacKinnon Construction 

State Director 
John MacKinnon 

MacKinnon Construction 

Thank you Renewing Members! 
BHHS Verani Realty 

“YOUR AGENT NETWORK”’ 
Lisa Bowman-affiliate 

603-289- 5356 

MacMulkin Chevrolet-The Thompson Group 
Kelly Thompson 
603-321- 7614 

Palmer Gas and Oil 
Charles Ermer 
603-898- 7986



 
ON THE LEVEL SEPTEMBER 2017

 3

Thank you to
our sponsor:

Meet	us	at	Harvey	Building	Products	for	the	October	mee:ng!!	

Wednesday,	October	4th	from	6-8	pm

“Meet	and	Greet”	-	Senator	Sharon	Carson

NETWORKING-Installa@on	of	Officers	Ceremony

Dinner-Beer-Wine-50/50	Raffle-Member	Spotlight	drawing

Learn	all	about	what’s	new	at	the	Harvey	Showroom!	
344	E.	Industrial	Park	Drive,	Manchester,	NH

Cost:	$15.00	pp	member/staff	and	$20.00	pp	non-member

RESERVATIONS	ARE	REQUIRED

Contact	Lisa	at	info@snhhbra.com	or	603-475-2855

Cash	and	checks	accepted	at	the	door,	
credit	cards	are	happily	accepted	over	the	phone	in	advance.	

mailto:info@snhhbra.com
mailto:info@snhhbra.com
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SAVE THE 
DATE!!! 
JOIN THE COMMITTEE 
The first meeting will be held 
on Monday, September 25th at 
11:30 am 
Red Arrow Diner in 
Londonderry, NH 
Please stop in to learn more 
about how you can help!
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Travis Terry the Annual SNHHBRA 
Charity Golf committee chair presented 
Lynette Rogers of Hammers 

for Veterans with a donation check from 
the June 12th tournament that was held 
at Windham Country Club. 

More about Hammers for Veterans: 

The goal of the Hammers for Veterans 
Auction is to raise funds that will be used 
in providing professional construction 
related services to eligible New 
Hampshire veterans and their families. 

The need for renovation of existing residences to accommodate their disabilities is great. A wheelchair 
ramp, a remodeled bathroom, or the widening of doors removes barriers that are in place and impact 

the quality of life for our veterans. 

In addition, armed services personnel who are deployed overseas often 
leave spouses and families at home to fend for themselves. If repair 
work needs to be done at the existing residence there often is a lack of 
resources and expertise to accomplish it.
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at our October 4th meeting @ Harvey Building Products
MEET & GREET SENATOR CARSON

District 14: Hudson, Auburn, Londonderry 

Current Committees: Chair-Judiciary; 
Chair-Executive Departments & 
Administration; Vice-Chair- Legislative Ethics 
Committee 

Years Served in the Senate: 2009-Current 

2017-18 Legislative Priorities: Chair, 
Judiciary; Chair, Executive Departments & 
Administration; Vice-Chair, Legislative Ethics 
Committee 

Years Served in the House: 8; 2000-2008 

Education: Graduated from Mount 
Wachusett Community College with a degree 
in laboratory technology, Bachelor’s and 
Masters’ degrees in American History from 
the University of New Hampshire. She was 
awarded a doctoral scholarship from UNH, 
has taken and passed her doctoral exams in 
American History, and is currently working on 
her dissertation.

Profession: Adjunct history and political 
science professor at Nashua Community 
College  

Professional & Community Affiliations: 
Board of Trustees, Founder’s Academy; 
Londonderry Old Homes Day Committee; 
Londonderry Grange; Londonderry tri-
centennial committee  

Military Service: Retired Sergeant First 
Class, U.S. Army Reserve  

Family: Senator Carson is married with two 
daughters 

Contact Information: 
State House, Room 106 
107 North Main Street 
Concord, NH 03301 
Phone: 603-271-1403 
Email: Sharon.Carson@leg.state.nh.us

mailto:Sharon.Carson@leg.state.nh.us
mailto:Sharon.Carson@leg.state.nh.us
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On Wednesday, September 13th our membership and friends gathered in the beautiful 2nd 
floor kitchen and bath showroom at East Coast Lumber in Hampstead, NH. Members had an 

opportunity to “reconnect” after taking a summer break! 

The dinner buffet was delicious and the showroom was the perfect spot to network while 
taking in all the great counter and cabinet selections they offer! If you haven’t been there it’s 

definitely worth the trip! 

East Coast Lumber is a “VALUED SPONSOR” of SNHHBRA, 

We thank them for their hospitality this month & continued support of our HBA!

Photos: 1 The East Coast Lumber Team | 2 Our lucky 50/50 Raffle winner Steve Lewis of Steven Lewis, Inc. who 
generously donated his winnings to our association. Thank you Steve!!| | 3 Candid | 4 Bryan Coulombe, 
SNHHBRA President with Tom Hampton, East Coast Lumber
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Photos: 1 John MacKinnon, MacKinnon Construction and Rick Mitchell, L and M Construction | 2 Jason 
Mlocek, Santo Insurance announcing plans for the upcoming Silent Auction-Holiday Social and Toy Drive. 
Volunteers, sponsors and items are needed.| 3  Lynette Rogers, Homescapes of NE | 4 Carl Rogers, Homescapes 
of NE with John Zotcavage, NY Life, Jan Jacome, Crossroads Contracting and Lynette Rogers, NHHBA President
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WELCOME TO OUR NEW 

MEMBERS!

Photos: 1 Michelle Aprahamian, 
Palmer Gas and Oil | 2 Terry 
Traynor, Narrow Street Films| 3 
John Zotcavage, NY Life | 4 Kevin 
Eyring, Palmer Gas and Oil  | 5  
Tom Loosigan-Birch Creek Building 
& Development, LLC
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Each year our board of directors selects two members who go over and above in 
their service to our local association (SNHHBRA). 

2017 SNHHBRA Builder Member of the Year 

Lynette Rogers owns and operates Homescapes of New England an exterior 
remodeling company and has been a member since 2011. She has served on various 
SNNHBRA committees including Golf and Silent Auction and as its committee chair 
multiple times. Lynette has served on our board of directors for many years as well 
as president of the local for two years. This past spring she was elected president of 
our state association-NHHBA, she is also a key player in Hammers for Veterans. 

2017 SNHHBRA Associate Member of the Year 

Travis Terry owns and operates a very successful CPA firm, Travis Terry & CO, in 
Salem. He has been a member of our association since 2009; he has served on our 
board of directors for many years and currently serves as Treasurer. He has recently 
taken on the position of Golf Tournament committee chair.  

Volunteering at your local association is a great way to network and form long 
lasting business relationships! If you’d like to join a committee contact Lisa at 
info@snhhbra.com.

Congratulations to our “Outstanding 
Members” 

http://www.homescapesofne.com
http://www.travisterrycpa.com
mailto:info@snhhbra.com
http://www.homescapesofne.com
http://www.travisterrycpa.com
mailto:info@snhhbra.com
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The key to success in our organization is attending meetings and 
connecting with other business professionals

NH Construction Career Days from 8:30 am-12:30
pm 
** Volunteers are needed to help with the students
and activities 
Please contact Lisa if you’d like to be a part of this
great event! 

September 28-29

Harvey Building Products-Manchester showroom
from 6-8 pm 
Networking-Light dinner-Installation of officers-
50/50 raffle 

October 4th

NHHBA presents the Cornerstone Awards-
Riverside Room-Manchester 
Contact Jennifer for more info-603- 228-0351 

October 12th

American Cabinet Corp-Methuen 
Networking, dinner buffet, 50/50 raffle from 6-8 pm

November 1st

Annual Silent Auction-Holiday Social and Toy Drive 
Executive Court Banquet Facility (next to the Yard
Restaurant) from 6-9pm 
Delicious hors d’oeuvres and holiday dinner buffet
will be served 

December 6th
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In Wake of Harvey, NAHB Urges Action 
on Lumber Supply 
August 30, 2017 

NAHB Chair Granger MacDonald today 
issued the following statement on 
Hurricane Harvey and its potential 
effects on lumber prices as Gulf Coast 
residents prepare to rebuild after the 
catastrophic storm. 
“Our thoughts and prayers are with the 
people of my great state of Texas and 
our friends in Louisiana as they suffer 
through the extreme flooding and 
other damage caused by Hurricane 
Harvey. Yet even as they cope with the 
immediate effects of the disaster, many 
are already looking to the future and 
the long rebuilding process ahead. 
“In the aftermath of the devastating 
storm, demand for softwood lumber is 
expected to increase dramatically as 
home builders and remodelers repair 
and replace housing in Houston and 
across Texas. This crisis makes it more 
important than ever that the United 
States quickly achieve a lasting trade 

agreement regarding U.S. imports of 
Canadian softwood lumber. 
“NAHB applauds Commerce Secretary 
Wilbur Ross’ decision to postpone 
application of duties on Canadian 
softwood lumber. The delay will give 
the parties time to seek a negotiated 
solution. This is important because 
tariffs — basically just a tax on 
consumers — will be felt most harshly 
by families trying to rebuild. And 
lumber prices will rise even more as 
flooding in Texas and Louisiana 
constrains timber harvests there. 
“We need a more permanent solution. 
That why we’re calling on Interior 
Secretary Ryan Zinke and Agriculture 
Secretary Sonny Perdue to work 
collaboratively to open more public 
lands for domestic timber production. 
This is the most straightforward way to 
diminish reliance on imported lumber 
and to meet demand as Texas and 
Louisiana look to rebuild.”

http://nahbnow.com/2017/08/in-wake-of-harvey-nahb-urges-action-on-lumber-supply/
http://nahbnow.com/2017/08/in-wake-of-harvey-nahb-urges-action-on-lumber-supply/
http://nahbnow.com/2017/08/in-wake-of-harvey-nahb-urges-action-on-lumber-supply/
http://nahbnow.com/2017/08/in-wake-of-harvey-nahb-urges-action-on-lumber-supply/
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Kevin joined Lewis Builders Development of Atkinson, NH in June of 2016 after 20 years working in 
the non-profit sector.  Upon graduating from the University of New Hampshire with a Bachelor of 
Science degree in Business Administration: Information Systems, Kevin served as the Technology 
Director and Membership Director over the course of nine years at the Boys & Girls Club of Salem, 
NH. One of his major accomplishments included transforming the Club’s online presence with 
innovative email campaigns and inbound practices before the mass adoption of smartphones. After 
graduating from the Michigan Ross School of Business—Spillet Leadership University’s Executive 
Advanced Leadership Program—in 2010, he joined the Boys & Girls Club of Souhegan Valley receiving 
five national Marketing & Communications Awards as the Director of Development & Marketing. 
As Marketing Manager at Lewis Builders Development, Kevin coordinates team marketing efforts 
across several of the Lewis Group of Companies. He also oversees UAV operations as a FAA Licensed 
Remote Pilot. 
Kevin currently lives in NH and in his spare time, enjoys spending time with family, skiing, playing 
soccer and working on race cars. He also contributes a fair amount of time to his video production 
and photography business, Falling Leaf Images & Productions.

MEMBER SPOTLIGHT
Lewis Builders and Development 
Kevin Salemi, Marketing Manager 

Contact: 
603-362-1935 
ksalemi@lewisbuilders.com

https://www.jameshardie.com

SPONSOR  
SPOTLIGHT 

Thank You!

http://www.lewisbuilders.com
mailto:ksalemi@svbgc.org
http://www.lewisbuilders.com
mailto:ksalemi@svbgc.org
https://www.jameshardie.com
https://www.jameshardie.com

